Notification for MBA SIP-Viva (Sem-III) VIVA Special Exam September 2025
It is to be informed that the SEE of MBA _SIP-Viva (Sem-III)  for special Exam September 2025  will be conducted on 9th September , 2025 in the university from 10.00 am to 3.00 pm in room A226 in offline mode.
Students are directed to adhere to the timelines  of viva-voce and for any queries or concern  may contact SIP  coordinator or mentors. For any issue may contact Dr. Aijaz Ahmed Khan (contact : 98912 24544)
This is notified with the approval of the competent authority of the university.

